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If you are visiting with us or have a prayer 

request, please fill out the Visitor card or 

Prayer Encouragement card available in the 

pew and drop it in the offering plate. We 

would like to connect with you. 

 HILLVIEW LIBRARY 
 

Remember to visit the library for a good book to read. ~ Ardath Effa 

NOVEMBER COFFEE FELLOWSHIP 
SCHEDULE 

Please bring food to share on the following Sunday: 

November 5
th

 – Families with the last names A-L 

November 12
th

 – Pot Luck, bring your favourite dish to share 

November 19
th

 – Families with last names M-Z 

November 26
th

 – Birthday/Anniversary Sunday 

Bringing food to share, kindly help clean up after 

Winter Mission Project 
For Hope Mission/Neighbor’s Centre 

November Project 
“Toques, scarves, mitts, chocolates and cookies” 

Please leave your donation in the fellowship room on designated table 

SPECIAL CHURCH BUSINESS MEETING   (Brief) 

Sunday November 5
th

 after the service. 

Background: 

The Elders have approved and recommend to the church to have a 

“Review Engagement” on the financial books; this is not as complete as 

a full audit and is permitted for charities whose annual income is less 

than $ 250,000.00 in the fiscal year. 

 

We are required to have the members approve the special resolution 

by 2/3 majority. 

 

SPECIAL RESOLUTION: 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT HILLVIEW BAPTIST CHURCH HAVE A REVIEW 

ENGAGEMENT DONE ON ANNUAL FINANCIAL RECORDS. 

IKEA Prime Timer Breakfast 

Saturday November 4th  
9:30am 

Missionary Roman Gehring 

will be here on  

Sunday November 12, 2017 

Pot Luck Lunch to follow 

Please bring your favourite dish to share 
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If you have items you would like included in the bulletin, please submit requests 
by email to office@hillviewchurch.ca 

or provide a hand written request to the church office by Wednesdays at noon. 

Hillview’s Annual Christmas Banquet 

December 3rd 

 

       More information to follow 

Dear Hillview Church Family:  Thank you so much for all of 

your prayers, care, kindness and for giving me and my 

children such an unexpected gift.  God is so good and He 

has shown me that He does take care of His children.  My 

Alberta church family has relieved some of the emense 

stress that I have been feeling.  Thank you all so much.  

Karen (Howard & Janet’s Daughter) 
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